
MEMBERS ARE REMINDED THAT AMENDMENTS MUST BE RECEIVED BY THE 

CHIEF EXECUTIVE BY NO LATER THAN 9.30AM ON TUESDAY 2 APRIL 2013 

 

MID DEVON DISTRICT COUNCIL  
 

AN EXTRAORDINARY MEETING of the MID DEVON DISTRICT COUNCIL will be held 
in the Council Chamber, Town Hall, Tiverton on Wednesday, 3 April 2013 at 6.00 pm.  
 

ALL MEMBERS of the COUNCIL are summoned to attend for the purposes of 
transacting the business specified in the Agenda which is set out below.  
 

 
 

KEVIN FINAN 
Chief Executive 
 
22 March 2013 
                                                   
 

 AGENDA  
                            

   

1. Apologies – To receive any apologies for absence. 

 

2. Public Question Time – To receive any questions relating to items on the 
agenda from members of the public and replies thereto. 

 
Note: A maximum of 30 minutes is allowed for this item. 
 

3. Council Tax Resolution 2013/14 – To consider a report of the Head of Finance 
incorporating a revised draft resolution based on the call on the Council Tax 
Collection Account by the District, Town and Parish Councils, County Council, 
the Devon and Cornwall Police and Crime Commissioner and the Fire Authority. 

 
  

 

Members of the public are welcome to attend the meeting and 
listen to discussion. Lift access to the Council Chamber on the 
first floor of the building is available from the main ground floor 
entrance. Toilet facilities, with wheelchair access, are also 
available. There is time set aside at the beginning of the meeting 
to allow the public to ask questions 

 
   

   

 

An induction loop operates to enhance sound for anyone 

wearing a hearing aid or using a transmitter. If you require 

any further information, or 
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If you would like a copy of the Agenda in 

another format (for example in large print) 

please contact Simon Coombs on: 
 
Tel:        01884 234209 
Fax:       01884 234318 
E-Mail:   scoombs@middevon.gov.uk 
 

Council and Committee Agendas and Minutes are available on the Council Website: 
www.middevon.gov.uk 
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